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 INSECTICIDE RESIDUEL EN AEROSOL

PARA-PREMISE(TM/MD)

RESIDUAL PREMISE INSECTICIDE SPRAY

NOT FOR USE ON DOGS AND CATS 

NE PAS VAPORISER SUR LES CHIENS ET LES CHATS

KILLS: FLEAS, BROWN DOG TICKS, SPIDERS, SOWBUGS,  
EARWIGS, COCKROACHES, CRICKETS, MILLIPEDES,  

SILVERFISH, ANTS, CARPET BEETLES.

DETRUIT LES PUCES, TIQUES SANGUINES, ARAIGNEES, CLOPORTES, PERCE-
OREILLES, BLATTES (COQUERELLES), GRILLONS,   MILLE-PATTES, 
POISSONS D'ARGENT, FOURMIS ET ANTHRENES DES TAPIS.

DOMESTIC/USAGE DOMESTIQUE

GUARANTEE:  
PYRETHRINS 0.05%; 

TECHNICAL PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE 0.1%;  
MGK-264 0.166%; 
DIAZINON 0.5%

GARANTIE:  
PYRETHRINES 0,05%; 

PIPERONYL BUTOXYDE TECHNIQUE 0,1%;  
MGK-264 0,166%; 
DIAZINON 0,5%

REG.NO./NO.D'ENR. 19587 

P.C.P. ACT/L.P.A.

DANGER 

EXPLOSIVE/EXPLOSIF 

EXTREMELY FLAMMABLE/EXTREMEMENT INFLAMMABLE

READ LABEL BEFORE USING/LIRE L'ETIQUETTE AVANT L'EMPLOI

NET CONTENTS/CONTENU NET: 345 g



HAVER(R)

BAYVET DIVISION 
CHEMAGRO LIMITED 

ETOBICOKE, ONTARIO, 
 M9W 1G6

Residual spray for indoor and outdoor kennel use for the control 
of fleas and brown dog ticks and other insects listed on the 
front panel.

INDOOR USE: Spot treatment: Thoroughly treat cracks, crevices, 
baseboards, underneath furniture and equipment, around garbage 
containers and animals' bedding, localized areas of floors, under 
floor coverings and other places inhabited by insects.  Remove 
bedding during treatment.  Repeat as necessary.  Do not treat 
animals.

OUTDOOR USE: Spot treatment: Spray outside surfaces of screens, 
doors, window frames of infested kennels, animal sleeping 
quarters and other places where insects may alight or congregate 
and enter.  Repeat as necessary.  For ants, treat hills and 
runways.

DIRECTIONS: Hold container approximately 30 cm from surface being 
sprayed and spray until wet.  Thorough applications produce a 
coating which will vapourize into cracks and crevices for insect 
control.  If reinfestations occur, repeat applications as 
necessary.  Do not inhale spray mist.  Provide adequate 
ventilation after indoor use.  Wash hands after use.  KEEP PETS 
AND CHILDREN AWAY FROM SURFACE UNTIL DRY.

PRECAUTION: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Contents under 
pressure.  Do not place in hot water or near radiators, stoves or 
other sources of heat, or store at temperatures over 50 deg C.  
Do not spray near open flame or spark.  Harmful if swallowed, 
inhaled or absorbed through skin.  Avoid contact with eyes, skin 
or clothing.  DO NOT USE ON HUMANS, PLANTS, ANIMALS, OR IN FOOD 
STORAGE AREAS.  AVOID CONTAMINATION OF FOOD STUFF, FOOD UTENSILS, 
FOOD PREPARATION SURFACES, WATER, FISHBOWLS OR ANIMAL FEED AREAS.  
DO NOT USE AS A SPACE SPRAY. 

FIRST AID TREATMENT:  Contains volatile petroleum distillate.  If 
swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  Call physician immediately.  
Diazinon is a cholinesterase inhibitor.  Atropine is antidotal.  
In case of contact with the skin, wash with soap and water.  If 
in eyes, flush with water for 15 minutes, get medical attention.



DISPOSAL: When container is empty, press button to release all 
pressure, then dispose of in household garbage.  Do not puncture 
or incinerate.

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms 
set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the 
risks to persons or property arising from the use or handling of 
this product and accepts the product on that condition.

MADE IN CANADA SEE BOTTOM OF CAN FOR LOT NUMBER.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management 
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label 
information.  This service and this information do not replace 
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any 
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this 
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not 
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from 
reliance upon this service.
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